
From : Medical Superintendent <ms-dadadev@delhi.gov.in>
Subject : URGENT : Cancellation of Walk in Interview for the posts

of SR on regular basis as a special drive scheduled for
21.08.2024 from 11.30 AM onwards in SDDMASC

To : Computer Cell DGHS HQ <progdhs.delhi@nic.in>

Email Computer Cell DGHS HQ

URGENT : Cancellation of Walk in Interview for the posts of SR on regular basis as a
special drive scheduled for 21.08.2024 from 11.30 AM onwards in SDDMASC

Tue, Aug 20, 2024 04:31 PM

Sir,

Kindly refer to this office letter No.2589 dated 12/08/2024 regarding special recruitment drive
for SCs, STs and OBCs - Notice for walk in interview of SRs on Regular basis in SDDMASC
on Wednesday, 21st August, 2024 from 11.30 AM onwards.  Vide the said letter the
candidates were requested to report for registration at 9.00 AM to 11.30 AM.  The same was
uploaded on website of the Health Department on 12/08/2024.

In this regard, it is informed that due to strike of the resident doctors in the Government
Hospitals, the walk-in-interview of SRs scheduled for tomorrow i.e. 21/08/2024 stands
cancelled .

The same may please be uploaded on the website of the Department urgently and
confirmation may kindly be sent.

regards

Dr. Babita Mittal
MS
SDDMASC 


